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Public Hearing Notice
Sutton Planning Board

The Sutton Planning Board will hold a public hearing on September 12, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. for the
purpose of considering proposed amendments to Bylaw #5 - Earth Removal Bylaw, within the
Town’s General Bylaws.

This meeting will be held at Sutton Town Hall in the 3™ floor meeting room and individuals may
also participate remotely by using the online Zoom application at: https://zoom.us/join or via
phone at 1-929-205-6099 US and (New York) Meeting ID: 823 3189 6811 Passcode: 341030

A full copy of the text of the articles can be viewed in the Office of the Town Clerk during
normal office hours.

Michael F. Gagan,
Chairman
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